18 November 2021

Dear Parents

The PTA held the AGM last night but unfortunately only 4 parents and Mrs Harrison attended the
meeting which was very disappointing. This meant we were unable to appoint anyone for Chairperson,
Secretary or Treasurer as it goes against our PTA constitution.

It was decided at the meeting that the PTA would support the children’s Christmas Party in school by
providing snacks, drink and a party bag.

The PTA are also going to fund the cost of the Beauty and the Beast Christmas Pantomime, the village
hall hire and the cost of the bus(s) to transport the children to the village hall to watch the production.

We are also going to do a Christmas Hamper Raffle which will be drawn on Monday, 13 December
2021 at 3.45pm on the school yard. We have a short turn around to make this happen but with EVERY
parent’s support | am sure we can make it a successful fundraiser. Raffle tickets will be sent home very
shortly to parents to sell, £1 per ticket or £5 per book. We are asking for donations of hampers from
parents as prizes — like last year’s successful event.

The next PTA meeting will be an EGM (Emergency General Meeting) on Wednesday, 19 January 2022
at 7pm at school. At this meeting we will be appointing the roles of Chairperson, Secretary and
Treasurer and also planning events for 2022. Please can you complete the tear off slip below with your
reply to confirm attendance. The PTA will not be able to continue without parents’ participation at
meetings and the children will start to miss out. If we all work together attending meetings and
planning events imagine what we could do for OUR children in the school.

Many thanks

Ruth Coulthard

PTA EGM Meeting Wednesday, 19 January 2022

I/WE  coreeceersrsrsssessmenessssssssessssensessssssssssssnsssnssnsenneneeene. Will/Will not be able to attend the PTA EGM
meeting.

| am willing to help out at future PTA events I:l

| am not willing to help out at future PTA events
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